
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/11/2023 5:24:45 PM

First name: Debra

Last name: Stoleroff

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am writing to express my concerns about the logging of Telephone Gap in the Green Mountain

National Forest.  Telephone Gap is a vast, healthy forests up to 160 years of age. The proposed project blatantly

ignores President Biden's Executive Order demanding protections for these mature and old forests, as well the

recent addition of the Northern Long-eared Bat to the federal endangered species list. This timber sale is a

menace of national proportions to our climate and biodiversity.   Knowing this, I can't understand why the Forest

Service would even consider this logging site or others like it.   I urge you not to log Telephone Gap and to

consider the systemic health of our ecosystem. 

 

Sincerely,

Debra Stoleroff

Plainfield, Vermont


